THE HAPPY FRENCH CLUB Learning French the Fun Way July 2024

“I wish | had learned another language when | was younger.”
How many times have you had that thought?

Well, you can now give that amazing opportunity to your child, here at
Letchmore school.

My name is Marie and for the last 18 years, | have been successfully teaching
French to children and adults of all ages. Some of you already know me from
teaching your child this year, which | very much enjoyed.

How wonderful it will be for your child to be able to count to 100, know colors,
parts of the body, animals and lots of basic sentences all in French, all through
fun games, songs and stories.

I will be starting/continuing an after school French club, on Monday for the
reception children, Wednesday for the year 1 children and Thursday for the
Year 2 children. The club will run straight after school from 15:00 for half an
hour. Starting week commencing the 9th of September 2024.

The cost perlesson is £5 payable in advance, per half term.

If you would like your child to join the club, simply email me at
marie_kerstenne@yahoo.co.uk with your child’s name, your name and phone
number.

Please note that there is a limited number of spaces and it is on a first come first
served basis.

The payment will be due at the beginning of September 2024, | will contact you
directly at the beginning of September confirming the amount.

Have a fantastic summer break.
All the best,

Marie Kerstenne
07989 443159

The Happy French Club
marie_kerstenne@yahoo.co.uk




